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Dear Gareth Leigh, 
 
Information/update request – Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination 
Procedure) Rules 2010 
 
Applications by East Anglia One North Limited and East Anglia Two Limited for Orders granting 
Development Consent for the proposed East Anglia One North and East Anglia Two Offshore Wind 
Farms and associated offshore and onshore infrastructure. 
 
I am writing in response to the letters published on 2 November 2021 in relation to the East Anglia 
One North and East Anglia Two Offshore Windfarm projects. The letters seek additional information 
and/or updates as appropriate from Interested Parties in relation to point 3 i and ii (flood risk), point 
6 (offshore ornithology), and specifically from East Suffolk Council in relation to point 7 i, ii, and iii 
(key documents to be certified). The other matters identified within the letters make specific 
requests of other statutory consultees or the Applicants and therefore East Suffolk Council will not 
be providing comment on these.  
 
Please accept this letter and the responses provided within Appendix 1 of this document, as East 
Suffolk Council’s response to the requests published on 2 November 2021 for both projects.  
 
In addition to responding to the matters outlined within the letters, East Suffolk Council has also 
provided a copy of a letter received from National Grid Electricity System Operator (NG-ESO) for 
your information in Appendix 2.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 

 
Date: 29 November 2021 
Your Reference: EN010077 & EN01078 
Our Ref: EA1N – 20023870/EA2 - 20023871 
Enquiries to: Naomi Goold  

  
 

 

 
Gareth Leigh 
Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning 
Department for Business, Energy & Industrial 
Strategy 
 
EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
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Yours sincerely,  

 
 

  

Philip Ridley BSc (Hons) MRTPI 
Head of Planning and Coastal Management 
East Suffolk Council 












